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QUICKBIT ANNOUNCES CHANGE IN THE BOARD 
OF DIRECTORS
Quickbit's board members Elena Kontou and Scott Wilson are stepping down, and 
Quickbit will call for an Extraordinary General Meeting to elect new members.

Quickbit's board members Elena Kontou and Scott Wilson have informed the Company's board 
that they intend to resign as board members at their own request. However, Scott and Elena will 
remain in their positions until the Extraordinary General Meeting is held to elect new members.

The notice for the extraordinary general meeting will be announced through a separate press 
release.

For further information, please contact:
Peter Liljeroos, Chairman of the Board
+ 46 10 222 53 33

 ir@quickbit.com

------------------------------------

Quickbit is a Swedish fintech company founded in 2016 with the goal of making the integration of 
cryptocurrencies into the everyday lives of people and companies smoother. Today, Quickbit 
offers safe and easy-to-use products for e-merchants as well as customers. With a transaction 
volume to date in excess of €1 billion, Quickbit has already enabled and empowered individuals 
around the world, through the use of cryptocurrencies. Quickbit has been listed on NGM Nordic 
SME since July 2019. For more information, please visit www.quickbit.com
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